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Senior riders & parents 

 

Tony Takurua have been working very closely with Cycling New Zealand & the development & HP staff to rebuild 

the selection process, with a view of working in with development plans of BMXNZ & the racing that is accessible 

to riders in New Zealand. 

 

As now detailed on the 2017/2018 Calendar it lists the World Championship Junior Elite Qualifiers (WCJEQ) 

These events are the documented opportunities that Jnrs will need to ride at to determine selection for the 2018 

World Championships in Baku & also the 2018 Youth Olympics in Buenos Aires. 

The BMXNZ Selectors are waiting on the confirmation of the Australian Series locations & the plan is to add one of 

these events to the Qualifiers list so that there is ability to see the riders ride internationally without excessive cost 

of going to SX events in America or Europe. 

The selection criteria remains the same & is detailed in the CNZ selection documents. All riders & parents must 

read & understand these documents. 

 

There are five rounds of the WCJEQ throughout New Zealand with two off the 8m ramp at Puni. 

 

Should you have any question regarding these qualifiers, please contact Tony Takurua on; 

bossracing.rl@xtra.co.nz 

 

Or myself on the BMXNZ details below. 

 

 

Regards  

 
Dion Earnest 

BMXNZ Executive Officer 

BMX New Zealand Inc. 

dion@bmxnz.co.nz 

021 2707199 

 


